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Water Project Loan Program - Project Summary 

 
 

Project Description 
 
The Town of Bennett provides water to its 2,500 residents from the Denver, Upper Arapahoe and Lower 
Arapahoe, and Laramie-Fox Hills aquifers. A 2014 study revealed the need to address operational 
reliability, efficiency, and safety of the Town of Bennett's well #3 and well #6. The replacement of the 
wells provided the Town with additional supply to meet demands and needed redundancy in its water 
supply system. Construction activity included drilling the wells, electrical work, testing, and bringing 
the wells online.  

 

P R O J E C T  D A T A 

Sponsor: Town of Bennett County: Adams & Arapahoe Water Source: Non-Tributary 
Groundwater 

Type of Loan:  Well Drilling Board Approval Date: November 2014 
Terms of Loan:  $1,454,400 at 3.25% for 30 years 
Design Engineer:   Jehn Water Consultants and Pure Cycle Corporation 
Contractor: Hydro Resources – Rocky Mountain, Inc. (Fort Lupton, CO) 


